
Follow-Up After Team Building Workshop 

Dear Team, 

I hope this message finds you well! I wanted to take a moment to thank each of you for your 

active participation in our recent team building workshop held on [insert date]. It was a fantastic 

opportunity to strengthen our relationships and enhance our collaboration. 

As discussed during the workshop, I encourage you to reflect on the activities and insights 

gained. Please feel free to share your feedback or any additional thoughts you might have. Your 

input is invaluable as we continue to foster a positive and productive work environment. 

Looking forward to our next steps together. Let's keep the momentum going! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


